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Two UCSB Students Honored for Best
Dissertations

Two UC Santa Barbara doctoral candidates whose dissertations were chosen as the
year's best by the faculty's Graduate Council are each receiving a plaque and a cash
award of $1,000.

This year's Winifred and Louis Lancaster Dissertation Award has been given to Aaron
Hernday, who recently completed his doctoral degree in biochemistry and molecular
biology, and Thomas Sizgorich, who has accepted an assistant professor position in
ancient history at the University of New Mexico.

The dissertation awards are named in memory of two community leaders who,
during their lives, contributed generously to UCSB.

They were founding members of the UCSB Affiliates and the Chancellor's Council.
For half a century, the couple supported scholarships, fellowships, and the study of
international and comparative politics.

About UC Santa Barbara

The University of California, Santa Barbara is a leading research institution that also
provides a comprehensive liberal arts learning experience. Our academic community
of faculty, students, and staff is characterized by a culture of interdisciplinary
collaboration that is responsive to the needs of our multicultural and global society.



All of this takes place within a living and learning environment like no other, as we
draw inspiration from the beauty and resources of our extraordinary location at the
edge of the Pacific Ocean.


